Towne Park June 2020

Hurricane Protection (shelter)

1. Plywood or any other temporary material covering of windows, doors or screen porches is
prohibited.

2. Only standard type shutters may be used. All shelters shall be white in color. Shutters
specifications along with licensed contractor information shall be submitted to management
company for review and approval.

3. All shutters shall meet current Florida Building Code and City of Stuart requirements.

4. Installing contractor shall be licensed and insured. Contractor shall obtain City of Stuart permit
(if required).

5. Any damage to the building wall that may occur during installation of the shutters shall require
notice to the C.0.A, Contractor then shall repair any damage at their expense.



